
The overall experience has been really positive, with great

support. Our hands have been held through each stage of the

process. I've also been impressed with the up-time, it's the

best we've had.

 

I really like the fact that we receive emails with Schools

Broadband updates too.

Gillian Davidson, IT support
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Gillian Davidson, IT Support at Debenham High School, comments on their positive

experience with Schools Broadband:


